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30th September, 2019 
 
 
   
 
Dear Parent, 

SCHOOL BOOK FAIR 
Friday, 4th October 2.30 – 3.45 p.m. 

 
We try to encourage the children to read in many ways, and we feel that a book fair is a good way to promote 
reading for pleasure.  The leaflet your child has lists a sample of the books which will be on sale.  (The choice 
is much bigger at the sale).  The price of the books start at £2.99.  The children will be told that there is no 
obligation to buy and that they shouldn’t pester you! 
 
The books are roughly graded in different cases and we also have books by award winning authors for 
different age groups.  There will be posters and a stationery selection with bookmarks, notepads, pens etc. 
starting at 50p. 

 
         

HOW CAN YOU BUY BOOKS? 
 COME TO THE SALE 
From 2.30 pm on Friday 4th October, you may take your child from the class and look at the books together. 
There is usually quite a crush immediately after school, slightly earlier or later is better but please note that 
children will be expected to leave school at the normal time.  We can accept debit and credit 
cards. 
 
 YOU CAN ORDER BOOKS  
Look on the website (www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk) and the leaflet (there will be much 
more choice at the actual fair) and send the order slip and money to the School Office - 
cheques to Keelby Primary Academy, in an envelope clearly marked with the child’s name.  
We will always try and take these books from the shelves on the day of the fair but if we do have to order them 
they will be delivered within a few days. 
   
 DOWNLOAD PRE-PAID INTERNET GIFT VOUCHERS 
If you visit www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents you can buy pre-paid internet book vouchers for your 
children to spend or order books. 
 
 CHILDREN MAY BRING MONEY TO SPEND 
Please make sure money is in an envelope with the child's name and the amount on the outside.  If you are not 
able to attend we will make sure your child has help choosing a book/stationery. 
 
YOU ARE HELPING THE SCHOOL 
We can receive up to 60% commission if we sell over £800 of books.  This means we could place around £600 
worth of books into the library and classrooms.  Last year we had an extremely successful Book Fair and we 
were able to spend £1,000 on books for the school.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms Cowling 

Principal: Ms Annabel Cowling 
Tel: 01469 560366 Fax: 01469 561283   e.mail: enquiries@keelby.lincs.sch.uk 


